
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

13136 30th Avenue • Lake Hallie, WI 54729 • Office (715) 726-2660 • www.lakehallie.us 
An Equal Opportunity Employer/Minorities/Females/Veterans/Disability 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
One-day Road Closure Sept. 15 on 30th Ave for Riprap and Bank Stabilization 

 
LAKE HALLIE, WISCONSIN (September 11, 2025) — The Village of Lake Hallie will close a segment 
of 30th Ave for one day on Monday, September 15, 2025 to support riprap placement and bank 
stabilization on the 30th Ave hill between 113th St and 118th St. The work is essential to enhance 
erosion control and protect nearby infrastructure. 
 
What to Expect 

• Date: Monday, September 15, 2025 
• Location: 30th Ave hill between 113th St and 118th St 
• Work activity: Riprap placement and bank stabilization 
• Traffic: Road closed to through traffic. No detour will be posted. Please plan travel 

accordingly and use alternate routes. 
• Access: Residences and businesses will remain accessible from the nearest intersection. 

 
Stay Informed 
Please check the Village Facebook page for updates throughout the day. 
 
Questions or Assistance 
Village Hall can help with access questions and project information. 
Phone: 715-726-2660 
Email: PWDept@lakehallie.us  
Address: 13136 30th Avenue, Lake Hallie, WI 54729 
 
Media Contact 
Anastasia Stueber 
Administrator/Clerk-Treasurer 
715-726-2660, astueber@lakehallie.us, www.lakehallie.us 
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